
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 7-19-2022 

 

Hello Southgate Academy Families and Staff: 

As you may be aware Pima County is currently at a Medium COVID Community 
Level spread.  Unfortunately, this means more members of our community are 
contracting COVID. You may check information weekly for updates by clicking on 
the link below 

Pima County Health Department Local Recommendation 

 

In order to keep our community safe, we suggest you stay home and test yourself 
if you are not feeling well.   

You may also check out our Safe Return to In-Person Plan on our website.   

Southgate Academy has a limited number of tests available however, you can 
order Free In-Home COVID Tests from the federal government through the USPS 
website by clicking on Free at home Covid-19 Tests.  
Need help placing an order for your at-⁠home tests? 
Call 1-800-232-0233 (TTY 1-888-720-7489). 
 

Thank you for helping to keep everyone safe and healthy! 

https://webcms.pima.gov/cms/One.aspx?pageId=568644
https://webcms.pima.gov/cms/One.aspx?pageId=568644
https://southgateaz.org/safe-return-plan
https://www.covid.gov/tests
tel:1-800-232-0233
tel:1-888-720-7489

